PUBLIC HEARING

Eureka City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 27, 2017 at 7:00
p.m. at the City Office, 15 North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 84628.

The purpose of the Hearing is to discuss and take public comment on Renovating
the current City Hall. Eureka City will be applying for funding through Permanent
Community Impact Fund Board (PCIFB) to complete this project.

The City Hall, which was originally the Juab County Courthouse, is listed on the
National Register of Historic Places as part of the Eureka Historic District, it was
built in 1891 and served as the City Hall until 1899 when the Eureka City Hall was
built. It served as a jail for the county and much of the time for the city.

The scope of work includes but is not limited to Repair or replace Roof, Exterior:
Stucco Repair and Paint; Interior: Insulation, installation of a new furnace and air
conditioning, replacing windows, electrical, meter panel and wiring, Paint interior,
and putting in a new ADA Restroom.

Anyone wishing to comment may submit their comment in writing by 5:00 p.m.,
June 27, 2017, in order for it to be addressed at the hearing.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing
special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services)
during this meeting should notify the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 at least

three working days prior to the meeting.



